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Dear Parent/Carer,
Warmer Weather, Application of Sun Cream
As the weather is getting warmer, it is important that we keep the learners as comfortable as possible.

Please ensure that you put sun protection on your son/daughter before they come into school, as well as sending
in a sun hat, which is clearly labelled with your learner’s name, and sufficient drinks for the day.

It is advisable to also send in a bottle of sun cream, clearly labelled with your learner's name. If you would like staff
to apply it during the day, please complete the Application of Sun Cream permission form.

Please note that we are unable to apply any sun cream that has not been sent in specifically for your
son/daughter.

If at any time you wish to change your decision, please download a ‘Withdrawal of Consent’ form from the school
website or they are also obtainable from the school office.

Kind regards,

Lisa Solvey
Deputy Headteacher
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